
THE PROJECT
The Gordie Howe International Bridge project between Windsor, ON and Detroit, MI will help move 
goods and people more efficiently at this important trade gateway. Managed by Windsor-Detroit 
Bridge Authority (WDBA) and working in collaboration with the State of Michigan, the project is 
being delivered through a public-private partnership (P3) which will see Bridging North America 
(BNA) design, build, finance, operate and maintain the bridge. 

INVOLVING THE PUBLIC
You are invited to attend Public Information Meetings on Tuesday, March 19, 2024, in 
Detroit, Michigan and Thursday, March 21, 2024, in Windsor, Ontario. Join us to meet project 
representatives, get the latest design and construction updates, as well as hear progress on 
Community Benefits Plan implementation.

Attendees can also share feedback on the future operation of the Gordie Howe International 
Bridge multi-use path. Information gathered will help inform future operational policies related to 
access, public safety and user experience.

Can’t make the meeting? An online survey on the multi-use path is available until
April 5, 2024, at GordieHoweInternationalBridge.com. Paper copies or alternative formats can 
be requested by contacting the project team at info@wdbridge.com or 1-844-322-1733.  

Attendees who require additional assistance for effective participation should contact WDBA at the 
information provided above at least five business days prior to the meeting.
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WDBA-APWD

YouTube.com/GordieHoweBridge

GordieHoweInternationalBridge.com

1-844-322-1773

info@wdbridge.com	

Windsor Public Information Meeting
Mackenzie Hall Cultural Centre  

3277 Sandwich Street West, Windsor, ON
March 21, 2024

3:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

Detroit Public Information Meeting
WDBA Southwest Detroit Community Office

7744 West Vernor Highway
March 19, 2024

3:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.


